
CORY LAKES COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF NOVEMBER 28, 2017 – DECEMBER 12, 2017 ONLINE WORKSHOPS 

 
As required by Chapters 189 and 190, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that Online Workshops of 

the Board of Supervisors of the Cory Lakes Community Development District are scheduled to be held at 

http://corylakescdd.sunshineboard.org, with 24-hour access, at the Cross Creek Guard House (10800 

Cory Lake Blvd. W., Tampa, FL 33647) beginning at 9:00 a.m., on Tuesday, November 28, 2017 through 

Tuesday, December 12, 2017 at 9:00 p.m. 

 

NOTE: Workshops may be added or canceled and will be noticed and publicized at the Cory Lake Beach 

Club and at the entrances to the District.  Please contact the Cory Lake Beach Club via phone at 813-986-

1031 or via email at clibeachclub@corylakescdd.net. 

 

All meetings are open to the public and will be conducted in accordance with the provisions of Florida 

law.  Instructions to participate are available at the website provided above.  Participants must be 

registered online in advance of the workshop in order to comment during the workshop.  A computer is 

available during workshop hours for the public to participate at the Cory Lake Beach Club, 10441 Cory 

Lakes Drive, Tampa, Florida.  Any meeting may be continued to a date, time and place to be specified on 

the record at a meeting.  The workshops are open discussions and the Agenda is open to the subjects 

raised during the meeting. 

 

One or more supervisors of the Board of Supervisors of the Cory Lakes Community Development District 

may be in attendance. However, no voting will take place at the workshops by the Board of Supervisors. 

 

District Manager 
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